
Everything Intergroup report for Region 5 Spring 2025 Assembly Packet B 

Region 5 Everything Intergroup Subcommittee Report for 
Spring 2025 Packet B 

 
Since the last assembly, we met via Zoom on November 17, December 2, and January 15. Our 
next meeting is February 18. 
 
There are currently 6 members of the Everything Intergroup Subcommittee who are Region 5 
representatives. Between us, we are reaching out to and developing connections with the 12 
intergroups which were not represented at 2024 Region 5 Assemblies. 
 
Here are questions we discussed: 

1. How is your intergroup doing? Growing, shrinking, or holding steady? 
2. What is your intergroup doing well? 
3. What does your intergroup struggle with? 
4. When you dream, what does your intergroup do? What is it like? 
5. What are your barriers for making that happen? 
6. If your intergroup is doing well, would you be willing to mentor or share your experience 

with another intergroup? 
These may be good questions for all of us to consider about our intergroups. 
 
The following are projects we expect to work on: 

• Making sure Region 5 and World Service has current information about each of our 
intergroups. 

• Collecting “Best Practices” (strategies that work) to be made available through the R5 
website. 

• Arranging Zoom sessions for intergroups to connect and support each other. 
 
We were asked to consider facilitating a session at the May 2025 Region 5 Convention. A subset 
of our subcommittee is working on this. 
 
Susan M    :-) 
Subcommittee Chair 


